Freedom of Information Act 2000 – businesses run from Council houses 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
•
Do you allow any of your tenants that you provide housing to (council house residents) to run businesses from their addresses?
Answer:
Yes we do following prior permission granted.  We will only give permission after we have considered how the business may affect other tenants or neighbours.

•
Do any of those businesses that you give permission to operate from a council house involve animals?
•
Do any of those businesses that you give permission to operate from a council house involve breeding dogs?
No. We do not have any animal breeding licences in force at the moment.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance Manager
Information Governance
Legal Services
1st Floor
16 New Walk
LEICESTER LE1 6UB 
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

